
From: Rachael Stevie (CD)
To: "Cruse & Associates"; jdburchak@hotmail.com
Subject: FW: BL-20-00028 Burchak - Request for Survey Review
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 12:04:00 PM
Attachments: BL-20-00028 Burchak (Revision)_02082021.pdf
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Good morning,
 
Please see attached survey comments for your BLA application.  Once the corrections have been
made, you may record the survey.
 
Please send me a copy of the recorded survey once its done.  Once the survey is recorded and all 2021
taxes have been paid, I can begin processing final approval.
 
Thank you,
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 

From: Candie Leader <candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 11:45 AM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: RE: BL-20-00028 Burchak - Request for Survey Review
 
Happy Monday!
 
Attached are review comments for Burchak.
 
Thank you!
 

Candie Leader
Administrative Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Works
411 North Ruby Street, Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA 98926
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KITTITAS COUNTY 


DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 


 
M E M O R A N D U M 


 


TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Planning Review Team 
DATE:  February 8, 2021 
SUBJECT: BL-20-00028 Burchak 
 
The Public Works Department has reviewed the Request for Boundary Line Adjustment Application. In 
order to ensure that it meets current Kittitas County Road Standards, the applicant needs to provide the 
following prior to final approval: 


a. Please label the existing private road “Winchester Dr.” within easement R. 


b. Please label the lines symbolizing the existing driveway that run through easement Q.  


In addition to the above-mentioned conditions, all applicable Kittitas County Road Standards apply to 
this proposal.  
 
SURVEY: 
 
Comments (not required) 
 


1. All roads should show name/width/ownership/surfacing 
(EX: Graham Rd-60’ County R/W-Paved) 


 


Please contact Public Works at (509) 962-7523 with any questions. 
 


 





		m e m o r a n d u m

		FROM:  Public Works Planning Review Team










